
 

 

 

2019 Town of Westport Road Improvements 

Salter Court Reconstruction and Caton Lane Resurfacing 
 

The Town of Westport will be reconstructing Salter Court and resurfacing Caton Lane this construction season.  The 

project has been publicly bid and the Town Board has awarded the project to Raymond P. Cattell, Inc., from Madison, 

Wisconsin.  We anticipate that the project will begin later this summer or fall.    
 

 

The project will consist primarily of the following: 
 

  ● Remove the existing asphalt surface and rebuild the road base (Salter Court) 

  ● Mill off the existing asphalt surface and repair unstable base areas (Caton Lane) 

  ● Install concrete curb and gutter on east side of Salter Court   

   ● Install new asphalt pavement surfaces   

  ● Restore the disturbed areas with grass seed, fertilizer, and mulch 
  
 

The roads will remain open to vehicular travel throughout the project; however, drivers may encounter lane restrictions 

and possible minor delays during the construction.  The Contractor will make every effort to provide access to driveways 

during the project and at the end of each day.   
 

 

Some of the existing mailboxes will be removed to accommodate the work on Salter Court, and a temporary mailbox 

station will be installed near the start of the project.  Regular U.S. Mail deliveries to the temporary mailbox station will 

begin when construction starts.  Upon completion of the project, all mailboxes will be reinstalled by the contractors.      
 

       

We do not anticipate any disruption of U.S. Mail deliveries or refuse pick-up during the resurfacing.    
 
 

PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE 

The project is scheduled to begin later this summer or fall, and we anticipate completion in approximately 6 – 8 weeks, 

weather permitting.   Weekly updates will be posted on the Town of Westport web site… http://www.townofwestport.org 
 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Town of Westport, 5387 Mary Lake Road, (608) 849-4372 
 

              

                 GENERAL CONTRACTOR   
                 Professional Engineer…………............   Kevin Even  Raymond P. Cattell Office  …………...  (608) 222-3180 

              Cell….……………………….. ……..(608) 345-1094  Project Manager, Pete Rustad…………  (608) 206-1028 

                 Email…………..…………… kevineven@yahoo.com   

        

                  Construction Manager…………………..Jim Madden   

                  Cell ………………………………….(608) 576-9558   

 
 

We appreciate your patience and would like to thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
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